
 

 
 

 
 

20th October 2023 

 
Christmas Secret Gift Grotto – Donation Request 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are requesting donations for our Christmas gift grotto which is due to open soon.  The shop is a 
chance for the children to choose and wrap a gift for someone special to them and is extremely 
popular. 
 
We are asking for donations suitable for an adult and in new condition. The items do not need to be 
expensive and we ask that you try and keep within £1-£5 maximum per item and can be unused new 
gifts, toiletries, perfume/aftershave, confectionary, art & crafts, books, games, socks, puzzles etc.   
 
We will also be donating items as a school as well as providing the wrapping paper, tape and tags.  
However, if you do have any unwanted rolls of Christmas paper or tags they will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
There will be an allocated area of the school set up as a wrapping station and the children will be 
taken in groups to wrap and label their presents throughout a week.  This is a very special time and 
we would like to ensure all donations are in school by Friday 24th November, however we will accept 
donations after this if necessary. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to opening the grotto soon! 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Tootell 
School Business Manager 


